C/os The Indian Bank Itd,,
Infantry Road,

Cantomment,

BANGATORE 1.

21st October 1964,

Dear Triena,

Thank you for your letter and your
kind words, I very much appresiste them,

We plan to be in Delhi sometime in
Hovember and we hope to have the pleasure of
meeting you then,

With our warm regards,

Yours very sincerely,
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( SVETOSLAV ROERICH)

Shri Redhe Raman,
Haetions' Teague of Penfriends,
86, Theatre Comm, Bldg.,

Con, Circus,

NEW DEIHI - 1,




